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“A debt to the past…
an obligation to the future...”

The Endowment Fund Working
with St. Marks’ Youth

"St Michaels Youth Endowment Fund is the only 
board dedicated to the whole well-being of youth and 
their future. I thank God for the Mowers and the 
Anconas for their vision to establish and all members 
for their commitment to this ministry for the years to 
come. I have been blessed by their support for non-
budget youth  ministries that was only possible by 
their support. Any support that enhance St Michaels 
Fund is leaving divine-foot-prints on many youth here 
and far. Thank you and God bless!“   

Amsalu Geleta, Pastor

Dome of the RockSea of Galilee

St. Mark’s member Heidi Eickstadt joined 18 other 
young adults from the Metro D.C. synod, Philadelphia 
and Chicago on a trip to walk with Christians in the Holy 
Land. They learned about how the Israeli occupation of 
the West Bank and Gaza has oppressed Palestinian 
Christians & Muslims through their interactions with 
ordinary people, from brewery owners to Bedouin 
farmers. Heidi and the rest of the group are using these 
stories and photos to witness to the injustice and 
advocate for peace and security for all people.

On behalf of the St. Michaels Youth Endowment Board, I want to 
thank Pastor Amsalu Geleta for his leadership during his time 
here at St. Marks.   Pastor Geleta is such a great role model to 
the youth of our church.  He had great suggestions and insight 
between  the role of our board and the youth of the church.  He 
was able to use wisely the monies we had to budget to the youth 
program.   We wish Pastor Geleta God speed in his new 
endeavors, but we also want him to know his will be missed.   

Nancy Mower, Chairman, 
St. Michaels Youth Endowment Board
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St Michaels Youth Endowment 
Fund Notice of Intent to 
Donate / Gift / Bequest

 I, ____________________________, want to become a 
benefactor of St Marks’ youth by making this notice of intent 
to provide a donation, gift or bequest to the St Michaels 
Endowment Fund as part of my estate plan.

 The intended value of my donation, gift or bequest will be 
about $______________.

 My name can be used as sponsor of the Endowing the 
Endowment campaign.

Signed Name:__________________________

Printed Name:__________________________

Date:_________________________________
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